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Let every child desire to posscs it,
and not only desire it, but aci likze
Ellen under the lilac trce.- Cild's
Paper.

THE NOVEL !ASSIONARY COLIECTOR,
In a village in Yorkshire, Ei'ng-

iand, wvhere rnuch interest is taken
iii the missionary cause, there is a
litie dog, belonging to a poor Ivo-
man. Thisjj dog is in the habit of
gathering up ail the boues lie can
find in the street, and then running

off home with themn to hisrnistress's
cottog'l.

Tti. bornes thus procured are care-
fully preserved by the~ poor woman,
and last yeai- between two and three
shillings were obtained fur the So-
ciety by ilicir Fale !

We want our readers to think of
the little (log, and to try whether
they cannot, by their ingenuitv, con
trive somne fresi mieuns or lielpii
this good cause.- O/wtrc/ Mis. PJu1,v.
Insiructor.

THE GODDESS KWAN-YIN.
THIS VISHINOU 0F INDIA.

The above drawilig is a repre-
sentation of the goddess Kwan-yin,
wvho by the Chin<-se isspokien of ns
themost merciiil goddess, and, con-
bequentiv, mucli revei ed bv the fol-
lowers oýf Budha. She siis on the

water-lily, which is considered a
sacred plant. with her feet placed
under her, the attitude assumcd by
aIl] the Priests when meditating on
thei rsacred books, and on observing
their private devotions, which. they


